
 

                                16.02.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear clients and partners, 
 
I just finished a meeting with Andrew Balev a.k.a Stainless Andrew. He and his team 
has developed a groundbreaking technology that allows for a 30% reduction in the 
thickness of austenitic stainless steel (grades 301, 304L, 316L) without compromising 
formability, applicable to sheets, strips, plates, and tubes.  
 
This innovation contributes to weight reduction, enhanced durability, and improved 
resistance in extreme conditions. Centravis team has figured out how to determine 
the optimal recrystallization temperatures during the heat treatment process to 
achieve the perfect combination of strength and ductility.  
 
We are already seeing positive outcomes from applying this technology in the 
automotive industry, notably in high-pressure environments, where it offers not just 
performance enhancements but also significant economic and environmental 
benefits. We are keen to explore how this breakthrough can be adapted to your 
projects, enhancing efficiency and sustainability. For more information or to discuss 
potential applications, please reach out directly to me or our technical team. 
 
Regarding the regular update - I'm pleased to report that all aspects of our operation 
at Centravis are performing very well. Our production lines, logistics systems, and 
equipment are all functioning smoothly, and we have a steady supply of all necessary 
materials. 
 
Our global sales offices are operational and ready to assist with any inquiries or 
support you might need. We thank you for your ongoing partnership and look forward 
to continuing to meet your needs with the high level of efficiency and reliability you 
expect from us. 
 
Should you have any questions or require assistance, please feel free to reach out. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 



 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


